
   

Shipping between North Europe and 

Latin America? Here's a new port 

coverage for our ECX service! 
 

 

Dear Customer, 

If you're shipping with our Europe East Coast Express (ECX), here's an 

update for your cargo planning. From March 2024, the port coverage on the 

South America East Coast will change on its southbound voyage where 

Itapoa, BR will replace Navegantes, BR. 

 

For your reference here's an overview of the new service rotation: 

• Rotterdam, NL > London, GB > Hamburg, DE > Bremerhaven, DE > 

Antwerp, BE > Le Havre, FR > Sines, PT > Rio de Janeiro, BR > 

Santos, BR > Itapoa, BR > Buenos Aires, AR > Montevideo, UY > Rio 

Grande, BR > Navegantes, BR > Paranagua, BR > Santos, BR -> Rio 

de Janeiro, BR > Salvador, BR > Pecem, BR > Tangier, MA 

 

If you'd like to plan ahead, you can find out the first port of call of the new 

rotation, including vessel voyage, Estimated Time of Arrival (ETA), port and 

week by clicking the button below: 
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If you would like to view our vessels’ schedule information, please visit our 

vessel tracker in our Online Business Suite. If you have questions 

concerning the above changes, please contact our customer service team at 

your location, who will be happy to guide you based on your individual 
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https://www.hapag-lloyd.com/en/home.html?utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=CustomerNews_QQBanner


situation. 

 

Best regards,  
 

 

 

 
 

Maria-Fernanda 
  

 

Niklas Jan 
   

 

 

 
from our Customer Communications Team 

 

 


